
To keep our teams and our patients safe, Kettering Health Network will offer COVID-19 vaccines 

to our employees and providers. Kettering Health Network expects to receive 

the Moderna COVID-19 vaccine next week, and at that time, we will make the vaccine available 

to our employees and providers.   

   

To help appropriately prioritize administration of the vaccine, it is imperative that all employees 

and medical staff take the survey at this link.    

   

Vaccination is voluntary at this time, but each response helps us in the planning process. Upon 

completing the survey, those who indicated they are interested in receiving the vaccine will be 

placed on a list based on priority categories and contacted via email to 

schedule their appointment as supplies become available. Vaccines will be by appointment only, 

so please monitor your Kettering Health Network email for further updates.  
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LW7ErBFMWU-62u8L0OrSyzgTMmqdfP1GvWRCxj9bcN5URFcwNUVFTldCUUwxQ05QNEpWSFlNRzhITi4u

